
I PLEDGE TO BE 
COUNTED

Children ages 0-4 are most likely to be undercounted on the 2020 Census. 
We pledge to count everyone in our household so California does not lose out 

on federal funding for our education, housing, health, and more! 

Signed: ____________________________________________________



Dear Friends,

 On April 1, 2020 the Census begins. Pledge to count everyone in your household so 
California does not lose out on federal funding for education, housing, health, and more!
 
When every adult, child and baby is counted, California will get its fair share of federal funding 
for schools, health care, housing, transportation and more. 

Local Schools

Special Education Programs

Children’s Health Insurance

Emergency Food Assistance Programs

Crime Victim Support

Housing and Homeless

Child Abuse and Neglect Programs

Health Services

Head Start and Childcare Programs

Small Business Development Centers

Water Pollution Programs

Wildfire Prevention

Find more information at californiacensus.org. .
Sign the pledge on the front of this coloring sheet.
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